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Monitoring Waiver Extension

This is in regard to the monitoring waiver USDA extended 
through September 2021, that pertains to CACFP sponsors.  This is to share 
with you that ADE has officially opted into the nationwide monitoring waiver 
with the following caveat.   ADE has been given permission to opt out of 

the monitoring waiver at any time.   When ADE has made the decision 
to opt out of the monitoring waiver, sponsors will be given adequate 
notice so you can schedule home monitoring visits accordingly. 

Sponsors will be required to follow the procedures currently in place in 
regard to monitoring.  

Please note sponsors will continue to follow the current procedures in 
place regarding fire and health inspections until further notice.

If you have any questions, please contact your assigned specialist.
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